
Summer 2 Week 1 – 6th June 2025 

What have we been learning? 
 

Even though we have only been in school for four days, it has been a very busy week in Reception Class! 
 
 We absolutely LOVED our PE session with Aaron the sports coach on Wednesday morning! We took            

part in lots of fun games as we practised & developed our movement skills.    

  

 In our Literacy sessions, we have been thinking about what our favourite thing to do is and trying our     
very best to apply our phonic knowledge so that we could write about it independently using capital                   
letters, finger spaces and full stops correctly.  

 

 In Maths this week we have been practising our recognition of numbers from 0 to 10/20 and also                       
ordering those numbers. We have learned how to form number 15 on “Ten Town” too.  

 

 In our Understanding the World sessions this week, we have started to learn about dinosaurs. Our                
teachers were so impressed because we knew lots of facts and dinosaur names already! 

 
 

         
  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                    
 

Homework 
Literacy 
        - Sounds - Please keep revising all of the sounds using the little brown sound books.  
 
        - Reading books and sight words (“tricky words”). 
 
        - Completing the phonics sheet in their Yellow Books independently.  
 
Maths  
        -  To reinforce the work on number order and counting that we have been doing this week, please       
           ask your child to complete the sheet in the Yellow Books. Please encourage your child to form               
           their numbers correctly.   
 
        -  Watch “Episode 15” of the Tia Ten Show on the “Ten Town” website.   
 
 

On DB Primary we are continuing to add links to useful websites, for example there is a new tab with             
links to websites that your child might like to look at relating to our new “Land Before Time” topic.     

 
              There is also a new tab with some of the songs and dances which we have been learning about                       

dinosaurs too.  
 

PE  
with  

Aaron 
Drawing self-portraits & comparing them with the ones which 

we drew when we’d just started in Reception Class. 


